
Santa is coming to RCES 
 

Santa Claus will be on campus the morning of 

November 30th.  He will see all Pre K-3rd grade 

students who want to see him.  All students Pre K-5th 

may have a professional picture taken by Lifetouch 

Photography.  Picture packets and permission forms 

must be turned in no later than 3:30pm on Thursday, 

Nov. 29th.  All money raised will go back to the 

classrooms and teachers.  If you want your student to 

see Santa, please return the attached permission slip.  

If you would like a picture, please check the picture box 

on the permission slip and attach the picture packet 

form with cash or check.  Students must return 

permission slip signed or they will not be allowed to visit 

with Santa. 

  

 

 

I would like for my student, 
____________________, to see Santa Claus. 

(please print student’s name clearly) 
 

I would like picture(s) with Santa, and my 
picture packet is attached. 

 

  

I DO NOT want picture(s) with Santa. 
 

 

____________________________________________________________ 

Parent Signature 

 
 

 

 

 


